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their skills and talents with
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positively a rewarding event.
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Our new Executive Chef Family is Forever’ at The Orchards

C1ar1jbe1 Fraser has some ational Assisted Living Week 2017 is together feel like family. Time with them is
special plans for the week so Sept. 10 - 16 with this year’s theme, not only valuable but is highly enjoyable too!
stay tuned. And we can’t “Family is Forever.” .

forget the conclusion of the A sincere thank you to all our Orchards

week with our Annual How true at The Orchards. Almost residents for making our job extremely
Family Picnic on Saturday, immediately a unique bond is established rewarding and fulfilling. Family is most

Sept. 16, from 11:30 a.m. between our rqsidents and thqse who work definitely forever at The Orchards!

until 2:30 p.m. Residents and and volur’lteer.ln our community. The During National Assisted Living Week we
family enjoy an afternoon of Orchards’ dedicated staff supports our have a number of events and programs to
fun, en.tertainment and great residents with their care needs.and consider celebrate the week. We will begin the week
food! Singer and recording themselves valued friends. Residents feel with some special visitors that we truly
artist Jose Paulo will be here comfortable with seeing the same familiar believe our residents will love. We continue
to entertain us with a faces regularly. They have a wealth of with our “Orchards Family Exposition” which
Hawaiian theme program knowledge to share in their past gives our residents an

along with a Hawaiian experiences. These bonds develop into an opportunity to share ~ CHY®2¥aydzSR 2y La
dancer. Our favorite, attachment where staff and residents

Valentine the Clown, will
also return to entertain

young and old alike with her

zany antics.
So save the date! We hope to

see you there! / \
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We’d love to read your review of The
Orchards at Southington! Just go to For more information,
www.google.com, search “The call The Orchards at Southington
Orchards at Southington” and click in at 860.628.5656

the right box on “write a review.” 34 Hobart Street, Southington, CT 06489
Thank you! southingtonorchards.org \ / \ /
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